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31st March 2023 
 
Dear Parent and Carers 
 
Please accept this letter as written confirmation that as of 24th April 2023, all dinner monies and 
‘Kool Kidz’ monies will need to be paid in advance.  As a school we are not in a position to upfront 
any costs.  We have continued to support with both ‘Kool Kidz’ and school dinners; however, we 
are not in a position financially, to continue to allow parents/carers to fall into arears with ‘Kool 
Kidz’ and/or school dinners.  
 
Therefore, if payment is not made in advance – you will be requested to make alternative 
arrangements for the childcare of your child/children.  We would also ask you to provide a packed 
lunch for your child should dinner money not be paid in advance.  
 
Whilst I appreciate this may not impact the majority of our school community – it is important to 
advise all parents/carers of the intention of change as of 24th of April 2023.  
 
Should any parent/carer want to discuss their personal circumstances – please do not hesitate to 
call the office and make an appointment.  I will be more than happy to support if it is needed.  
 
Wishing you all a happy holiday.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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